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Come join us for some fun during our traditional annual Xmas Ball. 

Date: December 24, 2011 (Saturday) 

 

Time: 7:00 pm – 1:00 am  Dress Code: Formal 

 

Venue: L'hotel Island South, 55 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, 

Hong Kong. 

 

Fee: VIP – HK$1,800.00 (HK$21,600.00/table) 

 

Standard – HK$1,500.00 (HK$18,000.00/table) 

 

Booking Deadline:  

30 Nov 2011  

Reservation & Enquiry:  

Please contact Charlie 

Chau at 9481 2541 or 

xmas@sscaa.org 

X m a s  b a l l  

2 4  D e c  2 0 1 1  

A great opportunity to meet up old friends, teachers and our new 

Principal! Join us at the Chinese New Year Dinner! 

Date: February 18, 2012 (Saturday) 

 

Time: 7:00 pm   Dress Code: Smart Casual 

Venue: 12/F Customs Headquarters Building, 222 Java Road, North 

Point, Hong Kong. 

 

Fee: $380 per person 

Booking Deadline:  

18 Jan 2012  

Reservation & Enquiry:  

Please contact Boris Tang 

at boris.tang@gmail.com 

or 96400188  

C N Y  D i n n e r  
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Save the Date!  Special Events 



W e l c o m i n g  P r i n c i p a l  M s .  C a r o l  Ya n g  

S S C A A  h a d  o r g a n i z e d  a  s p e c i a l  w e l c o m e  d i n n e r  f o r  o u r  n e w  P r i n c i p a l  M s .  C a r o l  Y a n g  

t o  j o i n  t h e  S t .  S t e p h e n ’ s  f a m i l y .   I t  w a s  a  v e r y  s p e c i a l  o c c a s i o n  w i t h  m a n y  o f  S S C A A  

p a s t  p r e s i d e n t s  a t t e n d i n g .    
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An Interview with Principal Ms. Carol Yang 

SSCAA is  glad to have an interview with our new 

Principal Ms. Carol Yang.  You can see the full in-

terview at the SSCAA Facebook page or visit this 

shortcut to youtube http://bit.ly/sscaa_yang 

(Back from left to right): Kenny Chan, David Tse, Dr. Bik Chow, Boris Tang, Arthur Chow, Monica Kwan, Jennifer Hui, Leonard Fok, Calvin Cheng, Juliana Choi, Simon 

Tso, Wayne Chan, Charlie Chau, Samson Chan, Stephen Chow, Joity Cheng, Sally Keung, Gordon Yen, Kevin Leung, Dickson Leung, Duncan Hui, Robert Pang 

(Front from left to right): James Ling, Lewis Lau, Carmen Chau, Yuen Sek Fan, Willie Yen, Po Chung, Matthew Ting, Samson Lee, Principal Carol Yang, Dr. Edward Chi, 

Leonard Lee, Jacky Chau, Louis Chan, Kin Yeung, Winnie Kong, Dr. Stephen Wong  

Proposal on Incorporation of SSCAA 

In relation to the incorporation of SSCAA, a draft Memorandum and Articles of Association (“M&A”) was presented to replace 

the current unincorporated association during the Extraordinary General Meeting held on 26 August 2011.  It was resolved that 

there be a 6-month consultation period for members to express their views on the proposed M&A. 

The 6 month consultation period commenced with the conclusion of the EGM and will extend to 26 March 2011.  Members are 

invited to present their views on the proposed M&A.  

Please submit your views to the Hon. Sec at robpang@gmail.com, who will also be pleased to answer any specific questions about 

any clauses in the proposed M&A. For members’ information, the M&A has been drafted to minimize any changes to the princi-

ples embodied in our present constitution.  

For more details, please visit: http://bit.ly/sscaa_incorp 



Service Specifications 

These services will be provided 

to  students  who  are  valid 

SSCAA student members. 

Career mentors are SSC Alumni 

volunteers. 

Each  career  mentor  will  be 

assigned to 1-2 students for a 

minimum  of  12  hours  (per 
student)  during  upcoming 

summer breaks. 

Each career mentor will provide 
career  consultancy  and  job 

shadowing experiences. 

 

Application Procedure 

Fill in the SSCAA Membership 

Form (available from 
www.sscaa.org) and the Men-

tee Application Form (available 

at the General Office or 

www.sscaa.org) 

Return the form to the General 

Office or email the scanned 

form to hksscaa@gmail.com. 

Successful  applicants  will  be 
notified through email. 

M e n t o r s h i p  P r o g r a m  

SSCAA has worked together 

with SSC to develop a Men-

torship  Program  with  an 

objective of providing career 

advice  to  SSC  students  by 

alumni. 

The program provides a one-on-

one and  free career  develop-

ment  consultancy  services  to 
SSC  senior-form  students 

(Form 4 – 5). 

To allow students to expand 

their knowledge of the industry 

that they are interested in and 

know what is required if he/she 

decides to pursue a career in 

their industry of interest.  

“We make a living by what 

we get, we make a life by 

what we give.”  

- Winston Churchill 

Mentors meeting to discuss about the program 
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Want to visit the campus and walk along the Heritage Trail?  Here’s a good opportunity as the school is now inviting all alumni to partici-

pate in the official opening ceremony of the Heritage Trail on this year’s Speech Day.  The aim of this project is to promote St. Stephen's 

College's history and cultural heritage to both students and the public, and enhance students' connection with this historical site. 

Details as follows: 

Date: 15 Dec 2011 (Thurs) 

Time:  3:30 - Tea Reception at the lawn between Bungalow #3 and #4  

 4:30 - Heritage Trail Open Ceremony (Guest of Honour: Professor Lap-Chee Tsui) 

  

SSC Heritage Trail Visit 

Interested alumni please email to homecoming@sscaa.org with the following 

information: 

 

Name of Alumni: 

Total no. of Guest: 

Preferred visit time slot: 

SSCAA membership no : 

For non-member, please year of graduation (Form 5): 

Car license plate number (if parking required): 

Seats and parking spaces are limited and are on a first come first served basis. 

For more information about the heritage Trail, please visit http://www.ssc.edu.hk/ssctrail/eng/ 

http://www.sscaa.org/
http://www.sscaa.org/
mailto:dunkhui@gmail.com
mailto:homecoming@sscaa.org
http://www.ssc.edu.hk/ssctrail/eng/


Certified first aiders (such as 

Red Cross and St. John Ambu-

lance)  

Cameraman 
Photographers 

 

We are looking for volunteers to help out of growing number of sports events.   

Interested parties please contact Charlie at johnsonj@netvigator.com   

 

Looking for  

volunteers! 

A new season of football season has started in Sep.  

This year there are 8 teams participating and after 5 

matches, the standing is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F o o t b a l l  7—n e w  s e a s o n  k i c k - o f f  

Swimming Gala 2011—It is becoming a tradition that alumni participate in SSC Swimming Gala.  This 

year, there were a total of 3 alumni teams participating in a relay race 
 

Next big match coming up:   

南華元老足球隊 vs 聖士提反書院舊生足球隊   

SCAAOT vs SSCAA 

4 Dec., 2011 (Sunday) 

12:30-15:00 

SCAA 南華會  (Natural Grass Turf)  

For more information about our soccer activi-

ties, please visit  www.sscaa.org/soccer/ or email 

sscaafc@gmail.com  

 

 

You are also welcome to join our Face-

book group at www.facebook.com/

groups/sscaafc/ where you can get all 

the latest updates. 
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Want to get the latest updates on what is going 

on for SSCAA?  Become a fan of our Facebook 

SSCAA page where you can have the latest 

news on events with photos and videos avail-

able.  Free feel to drop us comments on the Wall  

too. 

Visit  www.facebook.com and type in ‘St. 

Stephen’s College Alumni Association’ in the 

search box 

Or  visit http://www.facebook.com/pages/St-

Stephens-College-Alumni-

Association/146498464601 

For those who like a short cut, you could type in 

http://on.fb.me/sscaa 

N e w  w a y s  t o  g e t  i n  t o u c h  w i t h  S S C A A  v i a  F a c e b o o k  

New Executive Committee  for 2011/12 was formed at the an-

nual AGM.  Here are the ExCo members serving the SSCAA this 

year.   

In preparation of a series of 
celebration for the 110th 

Anniversary of the College 

and 85th Anniversary for 
SSCPS, we are now trying 

to put together a SSC 

alumni orchestra and choir 
for potential performance 

opportunities. 

This will be a good chance to meet old and new friends.  Come and show 

your support in joining this initiative.  

Interested parties please register with Kevin Leung at the Facebook page 

(http://on.fb.me/sscaamusic) and spread this news among your fellow 

classmates. Please forward this invitation to any former SSC/SSCPS 

Orchestra members SSCAA . 

C a l l i n g  o u t  t o  a l u m n i  t o  j o i n  S t .  

S t e p h e n ' s  C o l l e g e  A l u m n i  

O r c h e s t r a  

 In order to verify all important data in the membership database, our subcommittee members may need 
to contact some members by email, phone call, and/or letter for data verification between now and 31 
Dec 2011.  With the consideration of data confidentiality, members are advised to send their personal 
information to SSCAA’s email address (sscaa@sscaa.org) or post box (GPO Box 125, Hong Kong) if they 
do not want to send information directly to our subcommittee members' email addresses or reply them 
directly on phone.  

(Back row, from left to right) Joity Cheng , Arthur Chow, Sally Keung, 

Dickson Leung, Monica Kwan, Jennifer Hui, Maurice Szeto, Boris Tang.   

(Front row, from left to right) Samson Chan, Leonard Fok, Samson Lee, 

Charlie Chau, Robert Pang. 

Absentees: Stephen Chow, Gordon Yen,  

M e m b e r s h i p  D a t a b a s e  V e r i f i c a t i o n  

http://us.mc1113.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=sscaa@sscaa.org

